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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD JANUARY 5, 2017 

 
For the Council Meeting of January 12, 2017, the Committee recommends the following: 
 
Amendments to the Strategic Plan 2015 – 2018 
 
Short Term Vacation Rentals 
 

1. That Council approve the following amendment to the Strategic Plan 2015 – 2018 
 
Objective 6: Make Victoria More Affordable 
 

  2017 ACTIONS: 

Strengthen policy and regulations related to Short Term Vacation Rentals. 
 
 
 


